

## CITY OF HUDSON

27 East Main Street Hudson, Ohio 44236-3099 (330) 650-1799 • (330) 656-1886 • Fax (330) 656-1585 townhall@hudson.oh.us www.hudson.oh.us

December 5, 2012

Dr. Cathi Lehn, Project Manager
<a href="mailto:lehnc@crcpo.org">lehnc@crcpo.org</a>
Cuyahoga River Community Planning Organization

Re: Project Clean Lake grant application

Dear Dr. Lehn:

Hudson City Council strongly supports the planting of trees as part of the service yard cleanup and reorganization project at the City's service yard, located at 95 Owen Brown Street, Hudson, Ohio. The trees planned for this project will be of great benefit to both the City and adjacent property owners alike, as the plantings will screen City operations and materials storage areas from adjacent residential property owners. In addition, the trees will add to the aesthetics of this site far into the future.

On behalf of Hudson City Council,

David A. Basil, City Council President Hudson, Ohio